NHS Non School Uniform Day showing our thanks to our
doctors, nurses and NHS staff.

The friends of Parker’s will be holding a non-school uniform day on
Wednesday 21°' October. The theme is blue and white clothing. All
children participating in the non school uniform day is asked to make
a £1.00 voluntary donation. All proceeds will go towards buying
equipment for the school. A bucket will be placed in the playground
on the morning.

Thank you



